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26th March 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

Re: GCSE Art 

 

I am writing to inform you about an upcoming event tailored specifically for our Year 11 students enrolled in GCSE 

Art.  

On Monday 15th April, we will be hosting a course work catch-up day from 11:00am to 3:30pm. This day presents 
an excellent opportunity for students to dedicate focused time to prepare for their upcoming practical exam and 

complete any outstanding course work. Moreover, it will provide them with additional one-to-one support, aimed 

at helping them achieve their best.  

It is important to note that attendance on this day is entirely voluntary. Students are welcome to leave at any time 

throughout the duration of the event. However, we highly encourage their participation as it will greatly benefit 

their progress in the subject.  

As part of our safeguarding, it is essential that we have an accurate understanding of attendance. Therefore, we 

kindly request that you confirm whether or not your child will be attending by 4:00pm on Wednesday, 27th March. 

This can be done via email c.friedner@passmoresacademy.com.  

If your child does attend, they will need to bring food and drink with them as there will not be anything available 

within school.  

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or concerns regarding the course work catch-up day.  

 

Kindest regards, 

 
Claire Friedner  
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